
   
  

  

  
 

  
  
 

  

  

  

  

  
  

 

Doug Patzkowski, President • Alma Orta, Vice President • Andy Shinn, Treasurer • Aura Rodriguez, Secretary 
David Navar, Elementary Director • Margie Sullivan, Elementary Director • Jessica Zwaal, Intermediate Director 

Lisa Quemada, High School Director • Elizabeth Kocharian, Adult Education Director 
Adriana Rodriguez, Support Staff Director • Kathy Schlotz, Executive Director 

1. The Council meeting will be held via WebEx. An invitation will be sent to you no later than

Monday, April 19. If you do not receive an invitation, email MTA@MontebelloTeachers.org.

Come join us for a game of Kahoot! The WebEx will be open at 3:45 p.m. Elizabeth Kocharian

will lead game of Kahoot from 3:50 – 4 p.m. The winner will be awarded a prize at 4 p.m. If you

have experienced any technical difficulties in the past, please join in at 3:45 p.m. Call

323.722.5005 for technical assistance. The MTA Office will attempt to solve all technical issues

prior to 4 p.m.

2. Bargaining Chairperson David Navar will update the Council on bargaining. He leads

negotiations on the ongoing updates of the current MOU, the development of summer

school/ESY MOU, the development of a First Semester 2021 MOU, and the ongoing agreement

(“the Contract”) which expires June 30, 2021.

Bargaining forums are scheduled for Monday, April 19 on Head Start & special education

preschool in-person instruction and other in-person related services. More forums will be

scheduled. Email Bargaining@MontebelloTeachers.org if you have a recommendation for a

specific forum.

3. President Doug Patzkowski will report on the safety walks on each campus. The District is

working to make each site safe prior to the return of students.

4. Nominations will close for the 2021-22 Executive Committee and State Council

Representative & Alternate. Those interested in being nominated can go to

Montebelloteachers.org and click on the “Nominations” button.

5. CTA State Council met in the beginning of April. State Council representatives will report.

6. The Council will review and vote on the 2021-2022 MTA Calendar.

7. Speaking of 2021-2022, it’s time to think about 2021-2022 building reps. Schedule site elections

soon and inform the MTA office of results. If your site needs assistance in running a building

rep and faculty club chairperson election, email MTA@MontebelloTeachers.org for assistance.

Council: April 20, 2021  -   4:00 pm via WebEx
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